



24 October 2024

Tena koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Magandang araw

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Due to the large numbers of staff and students involved in Senior Prizegiving, we will be finishing early on Thursday 31 October. School will finish at the end of Period 3, 1:35pm

Thursday 31 October Early School Finish 1:35 pm

We look forward to celebrating our senior students' achievements with our whānau on this very special occasion.

Ngā mihi

Simon Craggs

Tumuaki/Principal